Hello.  I have just joined the garden group this week and have been fascinated by the mail I have received.

I am the author of several garden books (What Can I Grow in the Shade, Suzanne’s Garden Secrets, The Ivy Book )  The Ivy Book was originally published in 1974 by Macmillan, and was updated and re-issued in 1995 by my company, Garden by the Stream.

I am also the President Elect of The American Ivy Society – I take office on January 2002 – and on behalf of the Ivy Society I would like to make contact with as many freelance writers as possible in order to encourage them to write about Ivy or about Ivy Topiary. 

When the American Ivy Society was founded in 1974 there were approximately 60 different cultivars of Hedera (Ivy) grown commercially.  Today there are over 480 named cultivars.  The intense interest in ivy began when people learned that the new ivies are available in an array of colors ranging from all shades of green, green and white to yellows and golds – and they are not invasive as were many of the older cultivars.  Some ivy leaves are so delicately cut they resemble the print a bird’s food makes in the sand, while others are curly or fan shaped.  They are used as ground covers, garden specimens, hanging baskets, mixed containers, topiary and the adult forms of ivy are even grown as shrubs. 

Because of this surge in popu;larity  The American Ivy Society is  now selecting one ivy each year as “Ivy of the Year”  Last year it was was Hedera helix ‘Lady Frances’.  The Ivy of the Year for 2002 will be announced this December.

I am presently preparing a press release to go to newspapers and freelance writers for the Ivy of the Year 2002.  

I am relatively new to the computer world, but am having a great time with it.  If any of you are interested in Ivy – I would love to hear from you.  If you would like to be on my mailing list, please let me know.  I can provide you with ivy photos, story ideas, or access to the International Registrar of Hedera.  I am presently preparing a press release to go out in late November to newspapers and freelance writers for the Ivy of the Year 2002.  If you would like to receive it, please e-mail me.

Suzanne Pierot

President Elect

The American Ivy Society

Suzanne@hvi.net 

